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In Santa Fe, a Divine Principle seminar took place, gathering 22 participants along with 8 staff members. 

The program commenced at 10 in the morning with warm welcoming remarks from President Esperanza 

Gómez, who expressed gratitude to everyone present and emphasized the significance of the gathering. 

 

Following the opening address, Director Gustavo delivered lectures focusing on the fundamental aspects 

of the Divine Principle. Throughout the seminar, an atmosphere of closeness and camaraderie prevailed, 

allowing all participants to feel comfortable and at ease. 

 

Open dialogue and active engagement enriched the presentations, enabling families to share their unique 

experiences and perspectives. Beyond study and reflection, the meeting also strengthened the sense of 

community and unity among attendees. 

 

 

 


